EXHIBIT A: Existing Affected Tariff Pages

Trans National Communications International, Inc. (“TNCI”) herewith submits a replacement tariff for Local Services titled “PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 3”.  As such, all pages in TNCI’s existing PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 1 shall be replaced. 

EXHIBIT B: The Proposed Tariff Pages
Proposed tariff pages are contained within the replacement PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 3, which Trans National Communications International, Inc. (“TNCI”) herewith submits replacing the TNCI’s PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 1 in its entirety. 
EXHIBIT C: Summary of Changes in Application
Trans National Communications International, Inc. (“TNCI”) herewith submits its PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 3 replacing the TNCI’s PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 1 in its entirety. TNCI’s PUCO Local Exchange Tariff No. 3 is in compliance with Case No. 06-1345-TP-ORD and the requirement that all telephone companies file the appropriate detariffing application. 

EXHIBIT D: Explanation of Compliance with Rule 4901:1-6-50(G)(3)

TNCI intends to comply with Rule 4901:1-6-50(G)(3) by disclosing its rates, terms, and conditions for detariffed services on the Company’s website: www.tncii.com.

EXHIBIT E: Bill Message for Ohio Customers
Below, consistent with rule 4901:1-06-16(B), please find the customer notice sent to Ohio customers on bills dated July 1, 2008.  

“Beginning on or about July 1, 2008, the prices, service descriptions, and the terms and conditions for local exchange and interexchange telecommunications services provided by TNCI will no longer be on file with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO). 

 

This change does not affect the prices, terms, or conditions of those services to which you currently subscribe. These services continue to be regulated by the PUCO.  You will be able to find these services online at www.tncii.com. To discuss any questions you may have or to request a copy of this information, you may contact TNCI in writing at 2 Charlesgate West, Boston, MA, 02215 or by calling the Company’s toll free number: 800-800-8400.”

